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LYNDON B. JOHNSON ~
TEXAS

3ittitch Btates Bma
®ffice of tite 382=cratic paher

BraSI~i:*11, 0. g.

April 15, 1958

Dear Doctor Garcia:

I appreciate your letter of April 2nd.
My delay in replying is due to the fact that
I returned only this past week-end from a
visit to Texas.

I arn enclosing a copy of the statennent
I have sent Mr. Raul Morin for his book,
"Contribution of the American Soldier of
Mexican Origin During World War II. " I

hope it will be helpful to him. And I want
you to know I appreciate your giving me the
opportunity to have some small part in this
book.

My good wishes to you, as always.

erely, I'A,n

yn o' B. Johnscn

Hector p. Garcia, M. D.
3024 Morgan Avenue
Corpus Christi, Texas



LYNDON B. JOHNSON VI'
TEXAS

31*lita Btates jima
®ffic* of 42 5}emarratic 11*aber

'Nasflit:ston, B. e
May 9, 1958

Dear Doctor Garcia:

Thank you very much for your tele -
gram reminding me of the invitation you
so generously extended me to speak before
the National GI Forum convention on July
4th.

I had hoped very strongly that I would
be able to accept this invitation. It appeals
to me greatly, as you will understand. I
have reluctantly come to the conclusion,
however, that it would not be wise for me
to try to take on anything else during the
week on which July 4th falls. I am sorry
about this. It would be an honor to address
your convention.

All good wishes. Please let me know
when you. need me.

'n erely,

Yn n B. Johnsor

Hector P. Garcia, M. D.
American G. I. Forum of the U. S.
3024 Morgan Avenue
Corpus Christi, Texas


